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To nurture fellowship among Congregational Christian Churches and to support ministries of the local church in its community  
and to the world, all in the name of Christ. 

THE OFFICIAL CALL  

OF THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION  

OF CONGREGATIONAL  

CHRISTIAN CHURCHES  

68th ANNUAL MEETING & CONFERENCE 
           

All member churches of the National Association of Congregational Christian Churches are notified and invited, 
with great joy, to attend the 68th Annual Meeting and Conference of the NACCC, beginning Saturday, June 25, 
and closing Tuesday evening, June 28, 2022.  
  

Rev. Dr. Don Olsen and Karen Malone, Co-Chairs of the Host Committee, which is comprised of University 
Congregational Church and Plymouth Congregational Church, both of Wichita, along with the leadership and 
staff of the NACCC, are planning our first ever hybrid meeting! This means that we will meet both in-person 
and virtually, to allow as many registrants as possible to attend. 
  

As always, we will have interesting workshops, productive business meetings, and learn much from our 
missionaries. New features will include three Love Talks in place of the traditional Bible Lectures. The three 
speakers will all present on Saturday afternoon, and we are invited to greet them personally at a reception 
that evening. You can learn more about the speakers from their bios on their websites. Links can be found on 
the Annual Meeting page of our website: https://www.naccc.org/2022amc or in the registration brochure. 
  

Another new experience this year is that the NAPF/HOPE youth will be with us all day Sunday! We are excited 
that the youth will be with us in worship, for workshops and fellowship that day.  
   

This year’s meeting and conference promises to be an exciting one. Not only will we be able to visit face-to-
face, but the Drury Hotel provides us with morning and evening meals and houses an excellent restaurant. 
Personally, I am impressed with the professional hotel staff. And, the hotel itself is lovely. I know our spirits will 
be fed by its history and beauty, especially the mosaic mural that surrounds the main ballroom where the 
general sessions and some workshops will be held. 
  

Please read the registration brochure carefully, including the information regarding the COVID pandemic, so 
that you may make an informed decision regarding your attendance, register on time, and offer any items for 
new business. 
  

Please join us online or in-person for the 68th NACCC Annual Meeting and Conference. For more information 
go to https://www.naccc.org/2022amc. 
  
In love and faith, 
 
Cynthia Bacon Hammer, Moderator 
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